Hi Amelia,

We are pleased to inform you that
the Ink on Sky editorial team has

named you Ink Master.

From now on, you will be selected for the
different rankings and the Ink Master badge
will be displayed in your profile.

We thank you for continuing to play an active
role in the community and contributing to it

through your work.

Best regards,
inkonsky.com



